
Western Corridor comms 

 

Western Corridor upgrade 

Improving safety and easing congestion in the 
growing western corridor 

 

Associated traffic changes: Commencing from: 

Tillie Street, Wallsend: Road resurfacing 15 December 2024 

 

These night works will start from 6pm and finish at 5am the next morning (16 December).  

How will the work affect you? 

The work will involve the use of machinery which generates some noise. We will make 

every effort to minimise noise by turning off noisy machinery or equipment when not in use. 

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary changes to vehicular and pedestrian access in and around 

our site. To ensure the work zone is safe and minimise the impact of our works to local 

businesses and residents, we will have designated traffic controllers onsite to manage 

traffic movements during our works.  

Local resident access will be maintained unless otherwise directly communicated, 

however, please ensure that your car is parked outside of the work zone before the 

commencement of the shift (work area highlighted on the page over). 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during these works. If you have any 

questions, please contact our Customer Service team on 02 4974 2000. 

Yours sincerely, 

Project manager: Kieran Bourke, Project Manager



Western Corridor comms 

 

Western Corridor upgrade 

Improving safety and easing congestion in the 
growing western corridor 

 

  

 


